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The Western HVDC Link Update

Dear market participant

As you may already be aware, the Western HVDC (High Voltage Direct Current) link has recently been
out of service following an issue that developed on Friday 10 January 2020.

| am pleased to be able to advise that the Western HVDC link is once again operational. The link returned
to service at its operational capacity at 11pm on Friday 7 February 2020.

Many thanks
ESO Charging
Mational Grid Electricity System Operator

How to get in touch: BSUoS.queries@nationalgrideso.com
01926 654 633
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